
 

 

 

Following extensive consultations with various stakeholders including the Chairman 

of the Sugar Task Force, H.E. Hon. Wycliffe Ambetsa Oparanya, E.G.H, Governor 

of Kakamega County, the Board and Management of Mumias Sugar Company 

Limited have with immediate effect agreed to suspend the Expression of Interest 

advertised in the print media on 30
th

 April, 2019 to enable the Committee that will 

be constituted following the release of the Task Force Report, make its 

recommendations on the restructure and turnaround of the Company. 
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